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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Shifting of per-pupil funding - local school administrative units

This bill will not increase the total cost of public education from kindergarten to grade 12 or the State's share of that 
cost. This bill allows a student from a school administrative unit (SAU) with a secondary school that has a total 
resident student count of 200 or fewer to attend a secondary school in another SAU if approved by the receiving 
school and authorizes the receiving school to invoice the resident school for an amount not to exceed the state 
maximum allowable tuition rate. The impact on the amount of funding available to both the receiving school and the 
resident school can not be estimated at this time and will depend on the number of students from a SAU with a 
secondary school that has a total resident student count of 200 or fewer that are accepted into another SAU.
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